
ESA accommodation requests can be frustrating for both renters and
housing providers. An ESA request should not be used solely as a way to

avoid restrictive pet policies or pet-related fees, and we continue to
encourage housing providers to eliminate these restrictions and fees.

However, many people have a legitimate need for an ESA
accommodation, and it is important that these genuine

accommodation requests are honored.

The tool below is intended to help facilitate a mutually courteous
conversation about animals in housing. It is a tool for helping make the

ESA accommodation request more transparent so that renters with ESAs
are able to keep their animals with them and housing providers find it

easier to help keep people and pets together.

Letter Template: Notification of an Emotional Support Animal 

More ESA information:

U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD)
Fair Housing and Equal Opportunity (FHEO) Notice

Open Door Veterinary Collective

https://www.petsandhousing.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/11/PIHI-ESA-Notification-Template.docx
https://www.petsandhousing.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/11/PIHI-ESA-Notification-Template.docx
https://www.hud.gov/program_offices/fair_housing_equal_opp/assistance_animals
https://www.hud.gov/sites/dfiles/PA/documents/HUDAsstAnimalNC1-28-2020.pdf
https://opendoorconsults.org/social-work-hub/emotional-support-animals/

